
Julington Creek Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

 Tuesday October 11, 2022  

 

Call to Order: Mrs. Johnston welcomed everyone to the October SAC meeting and called the 
meeting to order at 3:33 p.m. 

Members in Attendance:  Dana Johnston, Valerie Foster, Amy Grimm, Cathy Apolinario, 
Jeanette Murphy, Richard Seal, Jeremy McAlee, Raquel McAlee, Linda McAnarney, Linda 
Piscatella, Kathy Kahrs, Luisa Reis, Juliana Daughenbaugh, Lisa Bovitch 

Guests in Attendance: Paula Steele, Jason Reeves 

SAC Minutes:   The minutes were approved as written with one correction being made as to 
add the word “first” in the principal’s report.   

Treasurer’s Report:  Mrs. Apolinario shared that the current balance sits at $1,641.85 for the 
SAC account, and the Florida Recognition account remains at $553.25.   

Principal’s Report:   

Mrs. Murphy shared that we are finishing up our first quarter of learning with the excitement 
of some fun and exciting fall activities being planned.  In November, our physical education 
department will be facilitating a fun activity for our students called the Turkey Trot. More 
information about this great event will follow.   

Old Business:   

There was no old business to discuss at today’s meeting.   

New Business 

New Members- Jason Reeves from Mathnasium was voted and approved to be a new member 
as a community liaison for our school. Jason is replacing Dylan Belcher who has taken a new 
position and is no longer at Mathnasium.   Welcome, Jason!  We appreciate your willingness 
to be a part of our School Advisory Council.  

 



JCE Bylaws- Mrs. Johnston shared the bylaws that will be used for the 2022-23 school year.  
There was a motion to approve the bylaws that were shared as written.  The bylaws were 
voted and approved by the members in attendance and will be submitted to the district.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:47 p.m. by Mrs. Johnston.  Our next meeting will take place 
on Microsoft Teams at 3:30 p.m. on November 8, 2022. 

 

  Respectfully Submitted, 

    Amy Grimm 

    JCE SAC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


